
Summer 2023

Dear AP Capstone Student,

I am thrilled to be undertaking this new program with you! In order to start the year off

on the right foot, you will have to enter class in September prepared and ready to learn.

Over the summer, you will be required to read George Orwell’s 1984. You are required

to annotate the book with post-its as you read, specifically focusing on important

themes of the novel and similarities and connections you make to modern society. In

addition, you should complete a double-entry chart based on your reading of 1984,

which can be found on the district website. The book will serve as a springboard for our

initial discussions and assignments, and you will want to have interacted with the text

thoughtfully, and have these assignments completed when school begins.

The year ahead should prove to be stimulating, rewarding, and certainly an educational

journey. Please remember the importance of first impressions and please come ready to

learn!

Sincerely,

Ms. Lacey

AP Capstone Seminar Teacher




